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The Parish of St Mary, Richmond with 
St Michael & All Angels, Hudswell 

 
Sunday 27th September, Trinity 16 

 
 

     

 
We would like to offer a very special welcome to any who are new to 

Richmond or who are visiting St Mary’s Church for the first time. 

There is an induction loop system in the church for those who would 

find it useful. 

 

Sunday 27th September 

10.00am     Parish Communion, streamed from St Mary’s Church 

Readings:  

Ezekiel 18:1-4, 25-32; Philippians 2:1-13; Matthew 21:23-32 

4.00pm Fun-Key Church 

 

Wednesday 30th September 

9.15am  Holy Communion, streamed from St Mary’s Church 

 

Sunday 4th October 

10.00am     Parish Communion, streamed from St Mary’s Church 

Readings:  

Deuteronomy 8:7-18; 2 Corinthians 9:6-15; Luke 12:16-30 

 

 

God willing, Fun-key Church will be meeting this Sunday, 27th 

September at St. Mary’s for a time of Prayer, Popcorn and Harry 

Potter. 

Fun-Key Church is open to All Children aged 0-109 years. So you 

have no excuse. 

As always, feel free to bring a friend or two, or three, or more. 
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PRAYER REQUESTS 
 

Within your daily prayers please remember: 

 

those in special need of prayer 
Margaret Emmerson, Kenneth & Alison Porter, Catherine and 

Margaret and Sarah 

 

those in need of ongoing prayer 
Judith Morton, Liz Atkinson, Jean Coulthard,  

Mary Hartnell, Barbara Hill, Valerie Strawbridge,  

David Willey, Josh Winch 

and all the patients at the Friary Hospital 

 

those who mourn, as we give thanks for the lives of 

 Rosemary Love, Jean Wallis, Dave Clark 

 

and those whose anniversaries fall in the coming week 
 28th September  Robert Forbes 

  

and please pray for the growth of our church. 
 

Book of Remembrance If you would like the name of a loved one 

to be entered in this Book please contact Alexe Roberts, 01609 881216. 

 

David and Margaret Willey would like to thank everyone for their 

kind prayers and support while David has been poorly.  He is now 

greatly improved. 

 

 

Cashless donations can be made to St Mary’s Church: 

- by internet banking to ‘Richmond with Hudswell PCC’ 

  Sort Code 40-38-19, Account No. 50701793 

- by using the GoodPlate  

- via the PayPal donate button on the church website. 

- by using the ‘GoodBox’ (located next to the main door) 

please see one of the Sidespeople. 

Any donation can be Gift Aided using a yellow envelope available in 

church – or please see the Giving page of the website 

 

 

Up-to-date information can be found on our website: 

www.richmondhudswellparish.org.uk 

 

 

Electoral Roll  

Please could anyone wishing to be added to the church electoral roll 

prior to the APCM, please complete the form at the back of church 

and place in the black box. 

 

Annual Parochial Church Meeting (APCM) 

Our 2020 meeting which was due to take place in April will now place 

on Sunday 15th November, straight after the 10am service. As with 

our services attendance can be either in person or online. Watch this 

space for further details! 

 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

4th October: Harvest Festival  

 

We should be most grateful of donations of fresh vegetables, fruit and 

tinned goods to be brought to church during the week before or on 

the Sunday morning, whenever would be convenient.  We need to 

celebrate all the good things we have been given and share these 

with the community. As usual, the donations will be taken to The Bea-

con on Catterick Garrison.  As many of you will already know, The 

Beacon provides help and homes for ex-service personnel who are 

suffering with poor mental health.  The organisation is not linked with 

Help for Heroes but a separate charity, which is always most grateful 

for our help and support.  Many thanks, Judith Clarke 

 

21st October: Women’s Fellowship 

 

We had hoped to see our members again this month but have decided 

to wait until October. We look forward to meeting with Bill and Eileen 

Simms on Wednesday October 21st at the Town Hall at 2.00pm. All 

are welcome. For further information please contact Joy Hornsby, 

826490. 
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